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Comments I strongly object to any drilling for oil in Sussex especially in a forest area (Balcolme Woods) near to a
reservoir we already have water shortages and do not need any pollutants introduced to reservoirs.
Lower Stumble is acknowledged to be in "a sensitive area". It is surrounded by ancient woodlands and
there are sites of special scientific interest nearby. The application said the surrounding area was
considered to be of high value for foraging and commuting bats which are a protected species. In these
alarming times of climate change we need to be focusing on looking after our natural habitat and
moving away from fossil fuels completely to other forms of cleaner energy. Absolutely disgusting that it
should even be being considered, shame on you all. If we do not look after our planet it will survive for
sure but we absolutely will not.
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